

## MASSACHUSETTS DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION AND RECREATION, CAMBRIDGE, AND WATERTOWN

Invite you to attend the first

## **PUBLIC MEETING**

For the

## Mount Auburn Street Corridor Study

Wednesday, June 1, 2016 6 – 8 p.m. Shady Hill School Gym 56 Coolidge Avenue Cambridge, MA

The purpose of this meeting is to introduce the Cambridge and Watertown communities to the Mount Auburn Street Corridor Study and the Stakeholder Group formed to tackle the details of the project. The project team will present findings on the existing conditions of automobile traffic, transit, bikes, pedestrians, and the neighborhood environment, and collect the community's comments, concerns, and ideas.

The meeting space is fully accessible and can be accessed by MBTA Bus Routes 71 and 73

If you have questions or concerns or would like to subscribe to a DCR project-specific or general information listsery, please email :

MaryCatherine.McLean@massmail.state.ma.us

